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birdfluvet@gmail.com

From: birdfluvet@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 8:43 AM
To: lilyp@aaap.info
Subject: Request for ACPV be an Endorsing sponsor of 11th ISAI

Dear Lily, 
 
The 11th International Symposium on Avian Influenza will be held in St John’s, Newfoundland, Canada, 24-26 June 
2025. 
 
This is the Avian Influenza meeting which I was chair or co-chair from 1997 to 2018, with conferences being held 
every 3-5 years between Athens, Georgia, USA and the United Kingdom. The last was held in Brighton, UK in 2018 
with Ian Brown, Thijs Kuiken and myself serving as co-chairs. 
 
The conference has passed on to a new generations of co-chairs/organizers and the host country list has 
expanded, but Ian Brown, Thijs, David Suarez and I are on the International Advisory Committee. 
 
Would ACPV be interested in sponsorship? We have Financial and Non-financial (Endorsing) Sponsorships. 
Typically, non-profit organizations have been using Endorsing Sponsorships, but we will not turndown financial 
support. In the past AAAP has been an Endorsing Sponsor or provided financial support to publish the proceedings 
in Avian Diseases. However, the co-chairs have decided to publish the proceedings in a Canadian science journal 
with 11th ISAI. 
 
Let me know if AAAP and/or ACPV would be interested in sponsorship, or if I need to contact someone else with 
the request. 
 
Thanks 
 
David E Swayne 
Birdflu Veterinarian LLC 
Watkinsville, Georgia, USA 
706-207-4961 
birdfluvet@gmail.com 
 


